
Teamsters Stand in Solidarity with IAM, TWU 
Workers at American Airlines 

WASHINGTON, May 24, 2019 /PRNewswire/ -- The following is a statement 
from Teamsters Airline Division Director Capt. David Bourne regarding American 
Airlines' ongoing negotiations with the Transport Workers Union (TWU) and 
International Association of Machinists and Aerospace Workers (IAM):      

"American Airlines has accused the TWU and IAM of participating in an illegal 
work slowdown. The men and women of the IAM and TWU have been in contract 
negotiations with American Airlines management to keep the maintenance work 
from being sent offshore.                                                                                        

"The highly trained professionals at the IAM and TWU show their dedication each 
day as they put the safety of our passengers and crew first when doing their jobs. 
Sending aircraft maintenance overseas threatens the safety of workers and 
passengers. We support and stand in solidarity with our brothers and sisters of the 
IAM and TWU in their fight to secure a fair contract." 

Founded in 1903, the International Brotherhood of Teamsters represents 1.4 
million hardworking men and women throughout the United 
States, Canada and Puerto Rico. Visit www.teamster.org for more information. 
Follow us on Twitter @Teamsters and "like" us on Facebook 
at www.facebook.com/teamsters. 


